
   

 

 
SPRING-FORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Property Committee 
May 8th - 7:30 PM 

District Office Conference Room 
Minutes 

 
Attendees:  Dr. David Goodin, Tom DiBello, Dennis Rees, Brian Walbridge, Will Cromley, Barry Ziegler 
 
Acceptance of the Meeting Minutes by Tom DiBello 
 
Old Business: 
 

A. Chiller update: The chiller submittal for Oaks Elem. Was received and approved. Approximate 8 
weeks lead time for materials. 

B. High School project update was given. Meeting was held at Limerick Township to review 
requirements of the township and Montgomery County Conservation District. 1st job conference 
was held with contractors on site. A baseline schedule was issued showing construction 
sequencing.  

 
New Business: 
 

A. 5-7 bathroom dividers was discussed and will be moving forward with getting material and 
installation.  

B. New Video scoreboard was reviewed. A local vendor will be contacted to bring back information 
on their products 

C. Discussion on relocating the conference room at the Administration building. Work will be done in 
house over the summer. 
 

 
 
Other Business: 
 

A. Fields use was discussed for Limerick Elementary and 8th grade fields for baseball. It was agreed 
to follow the permitting procedures that are set in place. 

B. Babe Ruth scoreboard donation was discussed with Brian Walbridge about the donation of a new 
scoreboard and batting cages at the 9th grade baseball fields. The batting cages will need to be 
reviewed further to avoid possible utility conflicts and also the way they are constructed 

 
 
Actionable Items: 
 
 

A. Service Contracts for Maintenance will be on the Board agenda for approval. 
 
 
 
Needs for Next Meeting: 
 

 


